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SEPTEMBER GUILD MEETING

Come early to the September 13 guild meeting and enjoy a salad--
dessert buffet;

We're kéeping it gsimple 8o everyone can have a good time with a
minimum of work,

Members who have last names beginning with the letters A through L
bring a salad, M through Z bring a dessert.

Please bring a serving spoon or fork for the dish you prepare and
your own plate, fork and spoon. (We'll furnish napkins, paper cups,
coffee and tea.) That way nobody has to wash dishes.

Please come promptly at 6:00 so we'll have time to finish before
the meeting begins,

Any questions? Call Pat Cole  488-4460

Please bring six copies of the recipe of whatever you bring for the
dinner for a fun recipe exchange. People will be able to purchase copies
_of the recipe for $.25. The proceeds will go into the guild treasury.

*Program for the September meeting: After supper:

--A glide show of Grace Snyder's quilts

--Film: '"Quilts in Women's Lives''--a repeat by popular demand

~-Summer Show and Tell--Be sure and bring any items you have purchased
or completed this summer. Also, anyone that has attended a show,
symposium or any other event during the summer is encouraged to
share., The State Fair winners will be recognized.

--Budget will be presented.

*%It is very important that all guild members attend this meeting so
that they can pick up their new yearbooks.




GUILD WORKSHOPS

SEPTEMBER 27
AFTERNOON: 1:00 PM, Joan Schwalm, 8120 Lamplighter.

EVENING: 7:30 PM, Winnie Johnson, 2242 Heather Lane.

REPORT FROM JUNE AFTERNOON WORKSHOP

The June Afternoon Workshop was held at the home of Alvina Lyman.
Eleanor Sindelar reports that there was a good turnout and that she
has a fantastic home, Dr., Lyman gave a demonstration on his method of
applique., He works on one block at a time using a frame, He has
evolved his own system. He bastes all but points and curves and uses
a needle there. It was a wonderful learning session,

REPORT FROM JULY AFTERNOON WORKSHOP

The July Afternoon Workshop was held in Beatrice at Eunice Plucknett's

home, We had a salad luncheon with the Beatrice quilters., As usual

at Funice's, it was a great meeting. Several guests had some wonderful

show and tell quilts and we got a preview of the Beatrice quilters

raffle quilt, Midda Geiseker had some neat pillow tops, Lydia Norton

showed her cross-stitch quilt, Eunice had many quilts and wall hangings
around the house and her piece de resistance was a quilted clock, in —~
fact several in different colorg. Joan Schwalm demonstrated the

requested folded boxes made from greeting cards and everyone tried their
hand.

*%It is great to hear about these workshops, especially when you aren't
able to attend, If each hostess would please write a little report for
the Newsletter and send it or call it in to Gretchen Garcia, it would
be appreciated.

MIDWEST QUILT SHOWS

Uct 2-10, Kansas City, Mo., Heart of America Quilt 5 i '
. 5 " Show, suit 01, ¢ &
Shops, 2450 Grand Ave. ' i

Uct. 22-23, Omaha, le., Quilt Show by the Cottonwood Quilters, at the Methodist
school of Nursing Gducation Center, 8501 W, Dodge St.




ITTING ACQUAINTED WITH A LQG MEMBER, by Janet Eskridge

What does the honeybee bring to mind? Those of you who know Debbie
Hedgecock will recall that it is her favorite quilt block, She has made
a8 quilt using this pattern as well as including it in the sampler quilt
which was her first project four years ago. A friend was responsible
for encouraging Debbie to take her first class and aren't we glad she
did! Debbie has also completed a Little House in the Woods wallhanging,
a log cabin tablecloth for her kitchen and a vest in lucious peach and
blues among other things. She is also an avid needlepointer. Her
husband, Norm, is a CPA and each year at tax time Debbie chooses a
special project to fill her hours,

Debbie graduated from UNL in 1974 and was awarded her Masters degree
in education in 1977, She is beginning her ninth year of teaching at
Ruth Hill Elementary School,

And, yes, she does have time for outdoor activities such as gardening,

water skiing and golf, and when the sun goes down, you might find her
curled up with a good book.

CONGRATULATIONS

Ernest B. Haight had three quilts on exhibit March 21 to the 28, in
"“uilts made by Men" in the "Northwest Quilters Show" in Portland,

egon, He also had five quilts on exhibit in the Nimble Thimble Quilt
Club Show in Idaho Falls, Idaho, the last week in April,

Ruth Nuss and her husband, Ferdinand, celebrated their 25th wedding
anniversary on May 25,

ol 1—N?v. 3, Kansas City, Mo., Quilts by Pamela Gustavson Johnson, Bedyk Callery,
8253 Westport Rd.

sgRr, 10-11, Bloomfield, Towa, Quilt Show at the fairgrounds.

Sept. 17, Chesterfield, Mo., Quilt Show and Workshops, Piece Mill Quilters. (reen
Trails United Methodist Church, 14237 Ladue Rd.




COMING EVENTS

On October 11 Joyce Aufderheide from New Ulm, Minnesota will visit our
Cuild meeting, She was scheduled to come two years ago but became ill
and had to cancel, She will be bringing some of her spectacular col-
lection, It will be an exciting evening for all to attend.

INFORMATION ON GUILD WORKSHOPS

The Lincoln Quilters Guild has an afternoon and an evening workshop on
the fourth Monday of each month. Any Guild member is welcome and
encouraged to attend. It is an opportunity to get together in smaller
groups than the general membership meetings. It is a sharing of ideas
and a chance to get acquainted with other members, The workshops are
hosted in private homes. There is a calling list to remind those
interested in the meetings. «If you wish to be added to the calling list,
please contact Winnie Johnson, 423-2508, 1It's a great time for fun and
camaraderie, \ |

f % !
**Please help us be well-informed members of Lincoln Quilters Guild.
Send or call any information to Gretchen Garcia, 423-8658., Thank you.
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